
Su11sbi11e Disposal a Recyclln9 

May 19, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-4 720 

Re: 2022 Affiliated Interest Report for Torre Refuse & Recycling, LLC (G-260) d/b/a Sunshine Disposal & 
Recycling 

Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed is one redacted and one non-redacted copy of our 2022 Affiliated Interest Report in 

accordance with WAC 480-70-079. 

We are submitting this information as confidential under WAC 480-07-160 because it contains valuable 

commercial information regarding cost and financial information. 

If any further information is required, please feel free to contact me at 509-924-5678 x217 or via e-mail 

at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com 

Sincerely, 

John Lloyd 

Chief Financial Officer 
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